Southern Illinois University Edwardsville SPARK

SIUE "Bulletin"

University Archives and Special Collections

11-15-1999

Edwardsville Bulletin: November 15, 1999

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

Follow this and additional works at: http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin

Recommended Citation

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: November 15, 1999" (1999). SIUE "Bulletin". 647. http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/647

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, please contact gpark@siue.edu.

AdmI: Pub: EB

Vol. 30, No. 13 November 15, 1999

MEMO TO:

University Faculty and Staff

FROM:

David Werner

SUBJECT:

SIUE Charitable Fund Drive

State and University Employees Combined Appeal (SECA)

The 1999 SIUE Charitable Fund Drive will conclude on November 30. If you haven't reviewed this year's Fund Drive materials, I urge you to do so. This is the only charitable appeal to the SIUE community during the academic year. This campus has a long track record of excellence in charitable giving and has always increased its yearly contribution to the joint campaign.

Please help return to our community the support it has given to SIUE by participating in this year's Charitable Fund Drive. Any comments or questions may be directed to Janet Hunsche at extension 2190 or Mark Bacus at extension 3635.

DW/JH/dm

bc:

Chrono

File